
Lunch Payments 
 

 
 

 
The Voorhees Township School District has great news! 

Starting on Monday, September 19, 2022, the District will accept 
payments for all Café Services in the form of cash, checks or our 

payment portal. 
Please send in: 

• Cash in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and classroom 
• Check payable to Voorhees Township School District Cafeteria with your child’s 

name in the comment section 
Or utilize our convenient: 

* School Payment portal https://schoolpaymentportal.com/Default.aspx  for a fee 

$1.00 plus 2.3% of transaction. 
 
 

Any  Questions or concerns please reach out to Tina Artusa at : VHS@nsfm.com 

 

 

Wishing you a happy and healthy school 

year! 
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